From:
 Markword, Theresa

 To:
 CampusConnect

 Subject:
 Measure H Update

Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 5:44:15 PM

Hello, everyone. Thanks to everyone who attended yesterday's presentation by Wes King of Nichols, Melburg and Rossetto on the 3-D "virtual tour" of the proposed exterior building design. As mentioned by Wes, some of the design options shown—such as window types—will be based upon the uses of the adjacent interior spaces, so input to the project committees from the users—our students, and all of us—is crucial during the design process. As the final exterior renderings become available they will be published on our website.

The Measure H Newsletter – Spring 2018 edition contains an overview of the project process, information on upcoming technology upgrades, and a unique Museum mystery item on page 3. You can access the newsletter through the following link: Measure H Newsletter - Spring 2018

Finally, each month the Board of Trustees receives a Measure H Financial Overview and Measure H Project Status document to inform them of progress on our GO bond goals. The most recent version of these documents are posted on the Measure H Projects – Overview, Updates and Maps web page which can be accessed through the following link: MH - Overview, Updates and Maps If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Theresa Markword

Bond Program Manager Shasta-Tehama-Trinity Joint Community College District 11555 Old Oregon Trail · Redding, CA 96003 2700 Building (Room 2702A) Phone: (530) 242-7699